25 Rectory Garth,
Rayleigh,

Essex.

556 8BB.

Date: March 26" 2018

Dear Ravi Rehal/ Matthew Thomas,

With regard to:

Planning application number: 18/00187/FUL
Applicant: Mr Steve Johnson.

Site location: 14 London Hill.

We are neighbours to this property.
Our objections to the proposed build:

1. There is no mention of how much higher the new property will be. Any increase will
look directly into the bedrooms of our property and block our view and sunlight.

2. The top window facing towards Rectory Garth appears to be a bathroom on the plans.
If this window is not frosted our privacy will be lost, as well as our property having a
direct view into a bathroom. If the was room changed to a bedroom by any occupants
of the house in the future, this would be further loss of privacy.

3. Loss of naturai sunlight to our garden.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Kind regards

Martin Chantree



